
    Board of Health Minutes 

     April 2, 2019 

 

 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

 

The minutes of the meeting of February 19th were approved as amended. 

 

Animal Inspector Nomination 

 

The Board unanimously voted to renew John Greenhalgh’s position as Animal Inspector for one 

year.  

 

76 Westford Street 

 

The Board signed a permit to replace a damage distribution box. 

 

Reimbursement Checks 

 

Ms. Ferrari told the Board that she spoke with Janine Bishop of DEP about submitting another 

request for re-imbursement of the sale of trash carts per our Sustainable Materials Grant 

Program.   Ms. Amodei said that we could submit a request for a second round of trash carts 

per our grant.   Ms. Bishop saw no reason why we could not either.  She also said that she 

would talk with Lydia Meintel-Wade about extending the deadline of April 15th to submit re-

imbursement for the recycling carts.   She said she would get back to us on it.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 


